
TOWN of BEACON FALLS 
c/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 
Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

203-729-4340 beaconfalls-ct.org 
 

 

 

 

August 22, 2017 

 

Town Clerk, Leonard C. Greene 

C/o Town Hall 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

Dear Mr. Greene: 

 

Please be advised that the Beacon Falls Building Inspector will hold a workshop on 

Wednesday, August 30, 2017 in the Town Hall Assembly Room, Town Hall, 10 Maple 

Avenue, Beacon Falls, CT at 7:00 P.M.  

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Discussion of the permit process, procedures and fees 

2. New Housing Rehabilitation Program 

 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Martha Melville 

Acting Administrative Assistant 

 

 

CC:  

Edward Smith, Inland Wetlands Chair 

Dave Keating, Inland Wetlands Enforcement Officer 

Kevin McDuffie, Planning & Zoning Chair 

Ruth Burritt, Conservation Commission Chair 

Jeff Smith, Water Pollution Control Authority Chair 

Rob Pruzinsky, Road Foreman 

Mary Anne Holloway, Tax Collector 

Finance Office 

Eddie Rodriguez, Fire Marshal 

Jim Galligan, Town Engineer 

Mike Mormile, Zoning Enforcement Officer 

Chris Bielik, First Selectman 

 


